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Bringing Learning to Life 

23rd April 2021 
 
 

National Tutoring Programme and Information Sharing  
 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers  
 
You may be aware that the government have allocated additional funding to 
provide extra support for pupils to ‘catch up’ on lost learning time caused by 
school closure and disruption during the COVID19 pandemic.  
 
The National Tutoring Programme is one of the ways that we can support our 
children with additional input at this time. Some children may be selected to 
receive extra small group or 1 to 1 tuition from external agencies and tutors 
or Eastway staff.  
 
If your child has been selected to receive tuition you will be informed, some 
sessions will take place before or after school and we appreciate your 
support in bringing them in to school for these sessions. The data for all 
children in school will be collected, as we are part of a project to measure 
the impact of lockdown and school closure on all of our pupils.  
 
Please read the information attached and let us know by Monday 26thApril if 
you do not wish for child’s information to be shared with our external 
agencies.   
 
We look forward to seeing our children flourish over these next few months 
with the targeted support and additional tuition and welcome the 
opportunity to be supported by national agencies to review their assessment 
information.  
 
Many thanks  
 

Mrs Morris  


